
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and children,   

 

We are excited to tell you all about the Easter fun we have 

lined up over the coming weeks!  

 

Firstly, we will be holding our annual Easter parade on 

Wednesday 6th April at 11am. We invite all classes from 

Nursery to Year 6 to take part!  

We will decide nearer the time whether this will be a 

celebration where we get the whole school together or whether 

it will be in classes and we meet over Teams. No matter how we 

do it we hope that as many children as possible can join in. We 

will take photos of the entries and put them on our school 

website for you all to see.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing your  

Easter themed head wear! This could be bonnets, caps, top 

hats, headbands etc. Have fun making them!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head wear will be judged and there will be one winner from 

each class. Winners shall receive a special gift, very exciting!  

 

Secondly, we will also be having an ‘Easter’ dress up day on 

Friday 8th April. Children can come to school dressed up in an 

Easter themed outfit or Spring colours (yellow and green) to 

finish off our last day of term and to get you all ready for the 

Easter break and hopefully better weather   

 

Please let us know if you have any questions about these events.  

 

Yours sincerely,        

                                    

Miss Norton and the Crackley Bank Team. 
 

Head Teacher:  
Ms S Stevenson  
 
Telephone:  
01782 567 700 
 
Blackthorn Place 
Chesterton 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Staffordshire,  
ST5 7BE 
 
www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

 

http://www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk/

